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DEREHAM TOWN COUNCIL 
 

26th October 2021 
 

At a virtual meeting of the Traffic Management Committee on Tuesday 26th 
October 2021 at 7.00 pm. 
 
Present: Councillors S Green (in the chair), C Bunting, H Clarke, K Cogman,  
P Duigan, A Greenwood, H King, L Monument, T Monument and P Morton. 
 
Also in attendance: County Councillor W Richmond, Deputy Town Clerk Jillian 
Barron, Town Council Officer Gemma Drew, Callum MacDonald (Northgate High 
School) Linda McDermott (NCC Highways), Carolyn Coleman and Mike Webb 
(aboutDereham). 
 
1. To consider apologies for absence. 
 Apologies for absence were received from Councillor A Brooks. 
 
2. Declaration of Interest.   
 There were no declarations of interest. 
 
3. To consider proposals for the Parish Partnership Scheme – 2022/23. 
  

The committee recommended the following proposals for the Parish 
Partnership Scheme – 2022/23: 

 Zebra Crossing on Quebec Road, near to the gate to Northgate 
High School - £72,000. 

  A two-bay bus shelter on Norwich Road near the access to Union 
Drift - £3250. 

 
 There was a further suggestion of a new footway/trod between the entrance 

to the new cemetery and Etling Green but the committee agreed that this 
should be deferred until next year’s Parish Partnership Scheme. 

 
 Councillor C Bunting reminded the meeting that he had requested at a 

previous meeting for a speed survey to be carried out on Stone Road. 
 The Deputy Town Clerk said that she would arrange for the SAM 2 sign 

(speed awareness message) to be moved to Stone Road, these signs 
record information about the number of times the signs are activated, along 
with the time. Data about the traffic volume is also recorded. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

           Chairman 

 


